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Memo 
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From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 2/5/2020 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Education Updates 

 Dwayne and I will be attending the Day on the Hill at the legislature on February 17th and 

18th.  

 

 The legislature has been busy working on legislation to limit the running of school bonds, 

narrowing the focus of superintendent evaluations, and looking for alternatives to the 10th 

grade ISAT. The House Education Committee voted on the content standards today. They 

voted to repeal ELA, math, and science standards as well as the requirement for senior 

year math. However, the Senate Education Committee will most likely approve them 

making the action of the House mostly symbolic. It’s another interesting session.    

 


